M/Y Catching Moments
Feb 18™, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to attest to the character and skills of Matthew Von Bishop. Matthew was
hired as the captain of M/Y Catching Moments in October of 2017.

Matt's initial charge was to get her through her Lloyd's Special Survey (10 year), address
lingering issues from the purchase survey, and to correct various mechanical issues. After
accomplishing these task, he then set about changing the culture on board and making
maodifications to the crew. Since that time Catching Moments has entered the charter
market and received fabulous reviews from her charter clientele.

Matt has proven himself to be a skilled seaman, a sound team leader, and man of integrity.
| wish him the best moving forward.

Chris Allen,
Representative of the owner M/Y Catching Momenis

callen@®thig.com
352-262-1028
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